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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 9, 2021
Contact: Janeen Abar, Traffic Safety Engineer

TRAFFIC CONTROL ORDER

The Monroe County Road Commission (MCRC) passed Traffic Control
Order #21-02 at their meeting Monday, October 25, 2021. This order will
change traffic control at the intersection of Albain Road and Lewis Avenue to
a Four-Way Stop Controlled intersection.

This change was required after study of traffic volumes and crashes at
this location indicated the need for a multiway stop. These signs are
scheduled to be installed by MCRC crews on Tuesday, November 16, 2021,
weather depending. Please be aware of this change and drive carefully at
and near this location.
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